
CUMBRIA EDUCATION SERVICE 
 

St Bees Village School 

Main Street 

ST BEES 

CA27 0AA 

Headteacher Mrs E Sharp 

Telephone: 01946 822392 

email: admin@stbeesvillage.cumbria.sch.uk 
 

         Tuesday, 19th November 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
KS1 Christmas Performance  
 
Our Rcp, Y1 & Y2 children have been very busy practising their Christmas performance of 
‘Christmas with the Aliens’ below are the dates and times. 
 
Wednesday, 11th December -  1.45pm 

- 5.00pm 
Thursday, 12th December - 1.45pm 
 
There isn’t a specific performance for Grandparents they are welcome to come along to whichever is 
the most convenient. 
 
Tickets are required for all performances.  These are available from the school office at £1.00 each.  
Due to the limited amount of space in the school hall, we ask that parents only request a total of 2 
tickets to begin with.  If you require extra tickets please indicate on the reply slip and we will do our 
best to accommodate all requests. 
 
 
  

Yours sincerely 

   

Mrs E Sharp 
Headteacher. 
 
 

____________________________________________________________ 
 

St Bees Village School 
KS1 Performance ‘Christmas with the Aliens’ 

 
Child’s Name _________________________________________  Class _________________ 
 
I would like _______ tickets for the performance at 1.45pm on Wednesday, 11th December 
 

I would like _______ tickets for the performance at 5.00pm on Wednesday, 11th December 
 

I would like _______ tickets for the performance at 1.45pm on Thursday, 12th December 
 
I enclose ___________ to cover the cost. 
 
If available I would like _____________ extra tickets for ______________________________ 
        (Please state preferred date and time) 
 
Signed __________________________________                      Date__________________ 


